
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: Local Government Official Inforamtion and Meetings Act Request
Date: Friday, 7 August 2020 04:52:00 p.m.
Attachments: Response_Mountain Bike Track Names_Redacted.pdf

Dear 
 
I refer to your request for the following information:
 
All email communications between the Mayor Aaron Hawkins (or by someone on his behalf i.e.
his PA) and any other DCC staff member relating to the “inappropriate” signage on Signal Hill
cycle tracks.
 
Please accept our apologies for the delay in responding to your request.   
 
Attached is the information you requested, I advise that the details of the complainants have
been redacted pursuant to sections 7(2)(a) and 7(2)(c)(i) of the LGOIMA in order to protect the
privacy of persons and to ensure the supply of similar information in the future.
 
You have also asked for the following information:
 
All email communications between the Mayor Aaron Hawkins (or someone on his behalf) and
with Sue Bidrose (or her PA), staff in the Transport or Palnning Departments or Jinty Mactavish.    
 
I advise that this information is currently being peer reviewed and will be supplied to you as soon
as practicable next week.
 
As we have declined to provide some information, you are advised that you have the right to
seek a review of the decision by the Office of the Ombudsman
https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/what-we-can-help
 
 
Regards
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
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